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26th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are aware, this year we have decided to take the children to Barry 

Island for the end of year trips. 

 

However, due to a lack of uptake, we are having to combine trips.  The 

schedule is now as follows: 

 Nursery , Year 1 and Year 4 will be visiting on Thursday 11th July 

2019 

 Reception, Year 2, Year 3, Year 5 and Year 6 will be visiting on 

Friday 12th July 2019 

 

Please amend the dates in your diary. 

 

Both days are now fully booked and unfortunately we are unable to take 

any more payments. 

 

Yours sincerely 

         
C Williams/C Evans    L Sellars  

Assistant Headteachers    Headteacher 
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